
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 29th January 2025 
Understanding the World 
 

Happy Chinese New Year! 
2025 Year of the Snake 

Wow! We have had a fantastic 
afternoon celebrating Chinese New 
Year. The children have made stir 
fry and sampled the noodles and 
vegetables using chopsticks. They 
have made paper chain snakes 

and danced as a Chinese dragon! 
Well done Acorn class! 

 

 


